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Fall Fun at Uni-Pres Kindercottage

 
Every season brings fun activities for the children at Kindercottage. This fall
we were able to visit Relleke's Pumpkin Patch in Granite City. Oh, my, the
children had such fun. They climbed through the corn maze, fed the goats and
chickens, loved the hay bale slide and went on a hayride. Each child came
home with a small pumpkin to decorate. What a great time we had! It was so
nice to be outdoors on a beautiful day!
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Then of course, many beautiful little people came to school on Halloween.
We love dressing up in costumes. Our parties were such fun! I don't know
who enjoys the day most--the children or the adults!

 

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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